
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE OCTOBER 2023 

 

 

  

CONTACT INFORMATION  
Highland Park Way SW & SW Holden St Safety Project  
HighlandHolden@seattle.gov | (206) 900-8741 
Interpretation services are available for free. 

  

WHAT’S HAPPENING  
We are removing the existing traffic marking and 
painting new ones at the Highland Park Way SW and 
SW Holden St intersection. This process requires 
special equipment that is noisy, and we will be 
working outside our normal construction hours.  
 
WHEN  
Monday, October 30 | 7 PM – 5 AM 
Please note: This work is weather and temperature 
dependent, so we may need to shift the date.  
 
WHAT TO EXPECT  
We will be running equipment that sounds like a 
giant vacuum, but no vibration or banging is 
expected. Noisy work will be done by 10 PM. 

Alternating traffic lanes will also be closed, but there 
will always be one lane open for cars to get through.  

WHAT’S NEXT  
Most of the construction for this project is complete. 
Over the new few months, we will:  

• Install a new public art piece in early 
November. More information on this soon!  

• Install permanent metal traffic signals and 
poles at the Highland Park Way SW and SW 
Holden St intersection in December or 
January. You may have noticed there are 
orange barrels at the four corners of the 
intersection. These are protecting the 
exposed anchor bolts for the future poles. 

Scan the QR code to learn 
more about the project 
and to sign up for email 
updates!  

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to 
complete these improvements in your 
neighborhood! 

Night work on October 30: Highland Park Way 
SW & SW Holden St Safety Improvements 

 

Work will take place at and near the Highland Park 
Way SW and SW Holden Street intersection.  

bit.ly/3pQCn2L 
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